. No. Z.21020/16/2020-PH
Government of India
Department of Health and Family Welfare
(Ministry of Health and Family Welfare)
522-A, Nirman Bhavan,
New Delhi-110001
Dt. 26 June, 2020

To

The Additional Chicef Secretaries(Health)/Principal Secretaries(Health)/ Secretaries
(Health) of All States/UTs

Sub- Extension of Pradhan Mantri Garib Kalyan Package: Insurance Scheme for
Health Workers fighting COVID-19 for a further period of 90 days beyond the original

period -reg.
Madam/Sir.

| am directed to say that the Pradhan Mantri Garib Kalyan Package: Insurance Scheme for
Health Workers fighting COVID-19, which was launched on 30.03.2020 for a period of 90 days
and was brought to the notice of all concerned through the DO letter of even number dated
30.03.2020 and DO letter no. Z-18016/1/2020/PMGKP-NHMII dated 03.04.2020 (copies
enclosed). has been extended for a further period of 90 days beyond the original period on existing

terms and conditions.

2 It is requested that the extension of the scheme may be brought to the notice of all concerned

stakeholders including the health care providers/health workers fighting COVID-19, who are
covered under the scheme, for wide dissemination of the scheme.

Encl. As above
Yours faithfully,
/(,117&,
(S. Nayak)

Dy. Secretary to the Govt. of India
0112306 1288
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